
 
 

MEET THE TEACHER 
EVENING 

 
 

ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 
 

WHEN:  Wednesday, 20th FEBRUARY 2013 
 
WHERE:  YOUR CHILD’S CLASSROOM 
 
TIME:  KINDERGARTEN – YEAR 2  5.00pm – 5.45pm 
 
   YEAR 3 – YEAR 6   5.45pm – 6.30pm 

 
 

We extend an invitation to all parents to join us for our Meet The 
Teacher Evening. This event is an excellent opportunity to find out 
what will be happening in your child’s classroom this year. 

 
 
 

Topics include: 
 

Curriculum Overview 
                                      Homework expectations and routines 

Subjects taught by other teachers 
Use of the Library 

Recess, lunch and canteen arrangements 
Assessment and reporting routines and practices 

Excursions, camps, and special events in the school calendar 
Punctuality and student absences procedures 

Classroom Requisites 
and 

Whole school organisation 
 

 
NB- This is a general class information session for parents only. 
There will be no supervision for children.  
Individual parent interviews will be held in Week 10 Term 1. 


